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1 April 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

 
EMERGENCY CHILDCARE PROVISION DURING SCHOOL CLOSURE DUE TO COVID-19 

 
ARRANGEMENTS FOR THE EASTER PERIOD 

 
Thursday 2 April to Friday 17 April 2020 

 
The school will be closed on Good Friday (10 April) and Easter Monday (13 April) 

 
The school will remain open for the rest of the Easter break for the children of 

Critical Workers who have agreed places 
 
 
Thank you for advising us of your requirements for childcare for your child/ren over 
the Easter break.  
 
We know however, that it is likely that shift changes may occur during this period and 
therefore should you require a place after all and have not been able to inform us, 
please be assured that there will be a place available for your child.  
 
Please just bring your child to the school site BEFORE 9.30am. There will always be 
staff on site up until this time. If we do not have any children arrive before 9.30am, 
the decision will then be taken to close the school site for that day.  

As during term time, the school will be open every day (except for Good Friday and 
Easter Monday) between our opening times of 8.45am – 3.15pm.  

However, during the Easter break the school kitchen will be closed. Please ensure you 
child brings a packed lunch and drink to school. 

 


